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Public Right-of-Way Billboards 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the direction provided at the March 26, 2018 regular meeting of City Council which 
resolved, “That additional billboards on public right-of-way not be installed due to public 
safety reasons” be rescinded. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 2, 2024, 
considered a report of the Corporate Financial Services Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
April 2, 2024 report of the Corporate Financial Services Division. 


